
 

 
 
 
 
13 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Subject Year 7 Cheese and Wine Evening – 21 September 2023 
 
We will be holding our annual Friends of Vyners Cheese & Wine Evening for all  
Year 7 Parents/Carers in the school hall on Thursday 21 September 2023 at 5.45pm.  
This is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s Tutor, Pastoral Team and 
some of our Senior Leadership Team. 
 
During this time you can share with us your thoughts on your child’s transition into 
secondary school. At 6.00pm there will be a talk from myself Ms Johns (Year 7 
Leader), and Ms Pape (Assistant Head Teacher) on life at Vyners, as well as, ways to 
help ensure your child gains the best possible experience through their secondary 
education. 
 
At 7.00pm - 7.30pm there will be a chance to get some Cheese and Wine and meet 
your child’s form tutor.  
 
There will be some limited parking available on the school site. 
 
We look forward to meeting all of you again. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss John 
Year 7 Leader 
 


